
 

Regional Desludging Update: Truck Traffic on Jones Road in New Minas to Continue into November 

 

October 10, 2023 

Important work is underway to address concerns about foul odours at the Regional Sewer Treatment 

Plant in New Minas.  

Sludge is being removed from the site into mid-November.  

As a result, there will an increase in truck traffic crossing the Harvest Moon Trail at Jones Road in New 

Minas from 6 a.m. to 12 noon, Monday to Saturday until the project completion date of Nov. 10.  

It is possible there will be temporary periods of foul odour during the desludging process. The 

Municipality of the County of Kings and its Regional Partners supporting treatment plant operations 

apologize for any frustration or inconvenience this may cause.  

The treatment plant services most homes and businesses between Greenwich and Coldbrook. It is 

funded under partnership agreements between the Municipality, Village of New Minas, Town of 

Kentville, and Pepsico. 

For more information about how the ongoing multimillion-dollar upgrades will improve odour 

management systems at the Plant, visit www.countyofkings.ca/regionalsewerupdates.  

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Aaron Dondale, Manager of Operations 

Engineering and Public Works 

(902) 678-1807 

adondale@countyofkings.ca 
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